Matters Arising from the Minutes not covered elsewhere on the Agenda

Minute Reference

5.2

9.8

The seminar held by the Allied Health Professions Forum on outcome based
competences and work-based learning to support CPD was held on 26 March 2002
and attended by Christine Farrell and Peter Burley. The outcome will be reported to
the committee when published.

The former CPSM " educationalist " Board and Council members have nearly all
volunteered to continue to serve HPC and nearly all been appointed to' the
Pre-Registration Education and Training Advisory Teams. This provides a locus for
their continued engagement with the Committee's work.





